
New Jersey Department of Transportation 

CONSTRUCTION ADVISORY 

NUMBER: 

26 04/04/2016 
CATEGORY: 

PROJECT SITE INSPECTION 

Miscellaneous 

This advisory serves to announce that effective April 4, 2016, there will no longer be a 
specific group of technicians that only perform electrical construction inspection. Inspectors 
who previously performed these duties will be assigned to a Construction project and will 
report to that project's RE or Field Manager. Project site inspection assignments will be 
made based on the Division's operational needs. 

Each project's inspectors will be responsible for inspecting all elements of the construction 
included in the Contract Documents. Divisional employees will have the opportunity to gain 
techni_cal knowledge and experience of various construction items as the Contract work 
progresses. 

In addition to the training in the field, the technicians who previously performed electrical 
inspection will be provided access to the Construction Procedures Handbook, the 2007 
Standard Specifications, the 2007 Road and Bridge Construction Details, other documents 
needed to perform these duties, and guidance from their respective RE and Field Manager. 

Those engineers and technicians who did not formerly perform electrical inspection will be 
provided access to the 2007 Electrical Details, electrical inspection checklists, and given 
guidance from the Regional Electrical Engineers. 

All reference materials are available on the intranet. 
Construction references are available at: 
http ://njdotintranet. dot.state. n j. us/d ivbur/cp m/conmatl 
Electrical references are available at: 
http:/ /www. state. nj. us/transportation/eng/elec/ 
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